
               
 

 

                                                                                                                         November 4, 2015 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

 

 Progress Reports will be issued to students on Monday, November 30th.  Parent/Teacher Interviews will 

be held the evening of Thursday, December 3rd. Please indicate below the time block you prefer and return the 

sheet to your child’s teacher by Monday, November 16. 

 To facilitate the scheduling of interviews, please indicate all children attending St. John Catholic School 

and the name of their teacher.  Every effort will be made to accommodate your preferred time.   

 

 

**Confirmation of interview time will be made in your child’s agenda.** 

 

 

 

Please complete the following and return to your child’s teacher by Monday, November 16. 

 your child shares two teachers (am-pm) and you would like an interview with both, please indicate below. 

 

  Students’ Names:     Teachers: 

(Please list all siblings names and teachers) 

 
 ____________________________                              __________________________  

 

 ____________________________          _________________________ 

 

 ____________________________         __________________________ 

 

Thursday, December 3  
 

□ 3:30 pm – 4:00 pm  Reminder: Father Brian will be in the library Dec. 3rd to meet 

□ 4:00 pm – 5:00 pm        with parents of Holy First Communion candidates 

□ 5:00 pm – 6:00 pm 

□ 6:00 pm – 7:00 pm 

  

□ Phone interview -  (on an alternate day – please indicate time preferred _____________) 

             Phone # ___________________________ 
 

 

Every effort will be made to try and accommodate your request 

 
 

______________________________________ 

Parent Signature 
 

Deanne Strong, 

Principal 

 

 

St. John Catholic Elementary School 
34 Wilson St. East, Perth, Ontario K7H 1L6 

Tel (613) 267-2865     Fax (613) 267-6631 

www.sjels.ca 

 


